
Follow-Up Communication for Healthcare 

Cultural Competency Training Participants 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for participating in our recent Healthcare 

Cultural Competency Training. Your commitment to enhancing your skills in providing 

culturally sensitive care is truly commendable. 

As a follow-up, we would like to gather your feedback on the training session. Your insights will 

help us improve future programs and ensure they meet the needs of all participants. Please take a 

few minutes to complete our brief survey [insert survey link]. 

Additionally, we'd like to remind you of the resources available on our website, which you can 

access at any time to reinforce what you learned during the training. Feel free to reach out if you 

have any questions or need further assistance. 

Thank you once again for your participation. We look forward to seeing you in our future 

trainings! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


